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EXTERNAL MESSAGE
This email originated outside of DEP. Please use caution when opening attachments, clicking

links, or responding to this email.
 
Re:  Guidance
Characteristic Wastewater Release
Aqua Clean Environmental
FLR000034033
 
Dear Coral:
I'm seeking guidance on suitable backfill options. I've located a potential source at the CC
Calhoun Pit, which is situated at 3000 Bannan Island Rd, Haines City, Florida. The supplier has
provided a clean fill certification (see attachment) for the pit; however, the most recent
sample certification is dated March 24, 2009. Will this fill comply with FDEP's clean fill
standards? If it doesn't, do you have a list of pre-approved vendors that you could share?
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please let us know if you need any additional
information or clarification.
 
 

Matt Ashmore, STS, OHST
HSE Specialist
Aqua Clean Environmental Company LLC.
Office: 863-644-0665
Cell: 863-712-4387
aquacleanflorida.com
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